
JULY 18, 2017 ZONING HEARING 

“OTHER BUSINESS” 

COMMISSION DISTRICT 4 

 

ITEM 024 

 

PURPOSE 

 

To consider amending the site plan and stipulations for D.R. Horton, Inc. 

regarding rezoning application Z-210 (W&H Properties, LLC) of 2005, for 

property located on the east side of Maxham Road, south of Veterans 

Memorial Highway in Land Lots 87 and 88 of the 18th District. (Continued by 

staff from the June 20, 2017 hearing) 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The subject property was rezoned to RM-8 as part of a larger subdivision in 

2005. One of the rezoning stipulations from 2005 required a 25’ landscape 

buffer along the west property line. The engineer has completed the final 

grading plan and finds that a retaining wall will have to be placed 5’-9’ 

inside the buffer in order to place houses on the affected lots (22-28 & 30). 

When done, the applicant will plant in front of and behind the retaining wall 

to have a 26’ landscape buffer. The retaining wall will not be visible from 

the adjoining property, but rather will be viewable from the backs of the 

houses. If approved, all previous stipulations would remain in effect. 

 

STAFF COMMENTS 

 

None. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

The Board of Commissioners conduct a Public Hearing and consider the 

proposed site plan and stipulation amendment. 

 

ATTACHMENTS 

 

Other Business application and stipulations. 


























